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Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the 
following information: 
 

• Link to or copy of your Trust's Patient Safety Incident Response Plan 
(PSIRP) 

 
I would like you to provide this information as a website URL, or where 
this does not exist, as a PDF attachment. 
 
 
 
 
 
St Helens and Knowsley Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust and Southport and 
Ormskirk Hospital NHS Trust became a single legal entity known as Mersey 
and West Lancashire Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust on 1st July 2023, as such 
parts of the response may be provided in two sections relating to the hospital 
sites of each of the legacy organisations. 
 
Section 21: information reasonably accessible to the applicant by other means 
 
Under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act, Mersey and West 
Lancashire Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust do not have to provide information 
to the applicant which is easily accessible by other means. The information 
you require can be viewed here: 
 
St Helens and Knowsley: https://sthk.merseywestlancs.nhs.uk/patient-safety-
incident-response-framework 
 
Southport and Ormskirk: https://so.merseywestlancs.nhs.uk/patient-safety-
incident-response-framework 
 
Mersey and West Lancashire: https://www.merseywestlancs.nhs.uk/patient-
safety-incident-response-framework 
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